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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
April 11, 1978

*1  A. Lawrence Blackwood
P. O. Box 1301
Gaffney, SC 29340

Dear Mr. Blackwood:
Mr. McLeod has referred your recent letter to me for reply. You have requested information concerning the use of
private homes as a voting place during an election. There is no specific law which would proscribe using a private home
as a voting place; however, the better practice would be to locate the polling place in a public building.
 Very truly yours,

Treva G. Ashworth
Assistant Attorney General
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